Warszawa, 28th February 2018



SEJM OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND National Defence Committee

To the Chairmen of Defence Committees in the Parliaments of Denmark, Estonia, Finland, Germany Latvia, Lithuania, Norway and Sweden

Dear colleagues,

as announced in Bergen, the 2018 edition of the Annual Security and Defence Forum of the Defence Committees of the Parliaments of Nordic, Baltic and Polish Parliaments is going to take place in Poland with the National Defence Committee of the Sejm of the Republic of Poland as host.

Being chairman of the hosting Committee it is my privilege and honour to invite you and members of your Committees to participate in this meeting, which will be held on Monday 23rd and Tuesday 24th of April in the Baltic city of Szczecin in Western Pomerania.

During the meeting we will have the opportunity to visit the Headquarter of NATO Multinational Corps North East, where Poland along with Denmark and Germany are the Framework Nations, we also plan to show you one of the polish military facilities in the region.

The Forum, as usual, will be held under the Chatham House Rule, which should enable us to have an open and sincere discussion on the stability and security of our beloved region of Baltic Sea.

Please find enclosed the tentative programme of the Forum as well as registration forms and general info.

Please let us know, if you have any questions. The Committee Secretary, Mr. Michał Madaj is available both via email: michal.madaj@sejm.gov.pl or kobn@sejm.gov.pl and by phone +48 22 694 26 03.

I'm looking forward to meeting you in Szczecin.

Committee Chairman

Michal JACH

Sincerely yours